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Submission: As from last July (1/7/2019) Wentworth Shire Council no longer allow interments to be pre-paid.
Interments are charged at the applicable rate at the time of the interment and are not able to be pre-paid.
All pre-paid interments prior to this date will be honoured.

The reason we stopped allowing pre-paid interments is because interments paid for 25+ years ago ($192.50), did not have the
OH&S procedures we have nowadays and therefore does not anywhere near cover the actual cost of 2 x staff, digger,
paperwork etc..

Although not technically an interment as such, we know many people are choosing to scatter ashes in a Cemetery.
Is there any thoughts be given to offering at a cost, to record this scattering for historical records/future generations etc..?





